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For	your	Consideration: 	 
1) SM Sailing Annual Meeting Recap: 
On August 20, 2020, the SM Sailing Annual Meeting was held over 
ZOOM.  Highlights included a recap of the strangest summer in the history of 
the organization.  Many clubs did things differently, but the common thread 
was that every program reported it was a good summer for them.  
 
On the leadership front, the Association thanked John Field (Barnstable YC) 
for his six years of service to SM Sailing. And welcomed a new slate of 
officers: 

• Andy Herlihy (Community Boating Center) - President 
• Beth Smith (Grand Cove YC) - 1st VP 
• Greg Stevens (Vineyard Haven YC) - 2nd VP 
• Judy Quinn (Wianno YC) - Treasurer 
• Jon Maggiono  (chatham YC) - Secretary 

Full minutes can be found on the SM Sailing Website under Meeting	Minutes 
 
2) SM Sailing Meeting off-season Schedule Announced. 
New SM Sailing Presents Andy Herlihy announced plans for four off-season 
ZOOM meetings, the first of which is 9/10 (NB: note change of date from 
perviously published) 



 

• Thursday September 10, 2020 ............. DEI discussion 
• October 2020 ........................................ Junior Sailing Symposium 
• Late January 2021 ................................  Adult Sailing Summit 
• March 2021 ........................................... SM Sailing Calendar. 

More information on each topic as we get closer to the date. 
 
3) 2021 Season:  Peg dates from next summer have been posted.  Clubs 
are asked to confirm their dates with the SMSA	Administrator	as soon as 
possible. 
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